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Mrs Maud Garnier 
Development Manager 
Stockland Commercial Property 
Level 25, 133 Castlereagh Street, 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
13 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Mrs Garnier 
 

Macquarie Park Data Centre (SSD-10467) 
Condition A8 – Shortened Notice of Commencement Period 

 
I refer to your recent correspondence regarding the Macquarie Park Data Centre (SSD-10467). I 
understand you are seeking the Planning Secretary’s agreement to shorten the notice of commencement 
period for construction of the development, pursuant to Condition A8 of the development consent.  
 
I note your correspondence requests the Planning Secretary agree to construction of the development 
commencing upon obtaining all necessary pre-construction approvals, including the Planning Secretary’s 
approval of the Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) required under Condition C2 of 
the development consent. 
 
The Department has reviewed the request and agrees to the variation of the notice of commencement 
period. Please note that construction can only commence once all relevant pre-construction approvals and 
requirements under SSD-10467 have been met. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact Patrick Copas on (02) 9274 6273 or 
via email at patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  

  
Chris Ritchie 
Director 
Industry Assessments 
As delegate of the Planning Secretary 
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